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Cherokee Rose Quilterõs Guild 
6ÏÌÕÍÅ ȟ )ÓÓÕÅ ×××ȢÃÈÅÒÏËÅÅÒÏÓÅÑÕÉÌÔÇÕÉÌÄȢÃÏÍ !ÐÒÉÌ ςπρτ 

)ÎÓÉÄÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÉÓÓÕÅȡ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

.ŜŜ bŜǿǎ 

.ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ 

/ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ 

5ŀȅ aƛƴǳǘŜǎ 

5ƻƻǊ ǇǊƛȊŜ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ 

9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ aƛƴǳǘŜǎ 

CƛƴƛǎƘ Lǘ ¦Ǉ /ƭǳō 

DƻƭŘŜƴ {ŎƛǎǎƻǊǎ 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 

tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ {ǝǘŎƘ-Lƴ 

{Ƙƻǿ ϧ ¢Ŝƭƭ 

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

²ŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ aŜŀƴǎ 

ςπρσ /ÆПÉÃÅÒÓ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ς ¢ƛƴŀ /ƻǊōƛǧ 

±ƛŎŜ-tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ς WŜƴƴƛŜ Iƻƭƭƛǎ 

5ŀȅ {ŜŎΩȅ ς tŀǩ IƻǿŜƭƭ 

bƛƎƘǘ {ŜŎΩȅ ς 5ƻǊƛ Iƻƭǘ 

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ ς .ŜǾ aŀƘƭŜ 

Presidentõs Message  

Hello, Everyone! 

Sorry I missed all of you at the night meeting, but I am sure Jennie did a great job. I 

was glad when I asked her to lead the meeting that she seemed excited. Thank you, 

Jenny! 

I hope everyone is excited and thinking about their challenge project. I have not 

received my bag yet, but I am curious about the details. Every year this committee 

provides something new to keep us on our toes. Good luck and happy sewing! 

Thanks to the program committee for the many opportunities this month to learn some 

unique quilting methods such as ñPersonalize your patchworkò by Diane Knott. 

Several members I spoke to enjoyed the presentation and look forward to utilizing the 

suggestions in their own quilts. A big Thank You also goes to Doreen Thornton for 

introducing methods for using up our smallest treasures of fabric. Letôs see if this has 

sparked a ñPhyl Schiwal (aka Scrappy)ò in any of our other members, LOL. I am sure 

also that the Tammy Silvers workshop produced some beautiful and unique quilts like 

the top Irene presented at Show and Tell during the night meeting. I canôt wait to see 

them all finished. Several members were stepping out of the box with color or 

arrangement of the blocks. We appreciate Tammy for coming to teach the class and 

Pickleweeds for providing the location. Itôs nice to have a quilt shop in our backyard. 

Join us in April, when we will be taught and entertained by several of our guild 

members presenting: 

¶ Day meeting-Introduction to Modern quilting, Doreen Thornton. 

¶ Night meeting-Hand Applique with interfacing, Broach Winsley. 

Thank you everyone for all you bring to the guild. 

Have a nice day! 

 Tina Corbitt 

tinacorbitt2@comcast.net  

770-315-3378 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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3ÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅÓ 

 
tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ 

 [ƛƴŘŀ WƻƴŜǎ 

 !ƴƴƛŜ YŜƭƭǳƳ 

 9ƳƳŀ tŀǊƪŜǊ 

 [ƛƴŘŀ IŜǊǊŜƴ 

 5ƻǊŜŜƴ ¢ƘƻǊƴǘƻƴ 

 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 

 5ŜƴƛǎŜ !ƭƭŜŜ 

 WƻȅŎŜ ¢ǊŜǿ 

 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 

 ±ƛŎƪƛŜ tǊǳƛǧ 

 

tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ 

 /ƻƴƴƛŜ ¢ŀƭƭŀƴǘ 

 tƘȅƭƭƛǎ /ŀǊǇŜƴǘŜǊ 

 

¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ 

 vǳŜŜƴ 9ǎǘƘŜǊ {ƳƛǘƘ 

 

IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ 

 ±ƛŎƪƛŜ tǊǳƛǧ 

 

²ŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ aŜŀƴǎ 

 !ƴƴ DǊƻǾŜǎ 

 5ŜōōƛŜ {ǘƻǾŀƭƭ 

 

IƛǎǘƻǊƛŀƴ 

 .ƻƴƴƛŜ aŎ/ƭŀƛƴ 

 

[ƛōǊŀǊƛŀƴ 

 .ǊƻŀŎƘ ²ƛƴǎƭŜȅ 

 

{ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ 

 LǊŜƴŜ DŀǊŘƴŜǊ 

 

#ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅ ÃÈÁÉÒÓ ÓÈÏ×Î ÉÎ ÂÏÌÄ 
×ÈÅÒÅ ÁÐÐÌÉÃÁÂÌÅȢ 

April Birthdays 

 Dori Holt  4/3 

 Robin Meyer  4/8 

 Phyllis Carpenter  4/10 

 Emma Parker  4/12 

 Vickie Hecht  4/19 

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 53 

Day Meeting 3/13/14:  

Members Present: 31 

Visitors: 3 

Door Prize Winners: Robin Meyer 

 Broach Winsley 

Night Meeting 3/27/14 

Members Present: 32 

Visitors: 1 

Door Prize Winners: Charlie Phaneuf 

 Jill Stroer (visitor) 

 Rachel Phaneuf 

 Awilda Cruz 

New Members: None 

Treasurerõs Report 

March 2014 

Beginning Balance $ 7,249.64 

Disbursements: 

 Programs  502.40 

 2nd Quarter Rent  275.00 

Deposits: 

 Membership 60.00 

 Ways & Means 135.00 

 Programs         175.00 

Ending Balance $  6,842.24 

Bee News 

The March bee was hosted by home 

of Jennie Hollis. A great time and 

wonderful food were shared by all. 

Thank you, Jennie! 

The next Bee is April 

17, 2014, at the home 

of Diane Johnson. She 

always has a 

wonderful lunch for 

us, so please give her 

a call or email to R.S.V.P. 770-942-

7256, hotshotz@comcast.net. We 

look forward to seeing you there! 
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!Ä (ÏÃ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅÓ 

DƻƭŘŜƴ {ŎƛǎǎƻǊǎ 

 Dŀƛƭ CƻǊŘ 

 

.ŜŜ YŜŜǇŜǊ 

 5ŀǿƴ CŜƛǎǘ 

 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

 9ƳƳŀ tŀǊƪŜǊ 

 !ƴƴƛŜ YŜƭƭǳƳ 

 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅ 

 5ŜƴƛǎŜ !ƭƭŜŜ 

 ±ƛŎƪƛŜ tǊǳƛǧ 

 .ǊŜƴŘŀ {Ŝƴƴ 

 /ŀǊȅƭ YƴƻȄ 

 [ƻǊŜǧŀ CƻǊŘ 

 5ŀǿƴ YƛƴƎ 

 

D! vǳƛƭǘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ [ƛŀƛǎƻƴ 

 tŀǩ IƻǿŜƭƭ 

 

tƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘŜǊ 

 5ŀǿƴ CŜƛǎǘ 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ {ǝǘŎƘ-Lƴ 

 wƻōƛƴ aŜȅŜǊ 

 

/ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ vǳƛƭǘ 

 Wƻŀƴȅ hǊǎƛ 

 

²ŜōƳŀǎǘŜǊ 

 Wƻŀƴȅ hǊǎƛ 

!Ä (ÏÃ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅÓ 

DƻƭŘŜƴ {ŎƛǎǎƻǊǎ 

 Dŀƛƭ CƻǊŘ 

 

.ŜŜ YŜŜǇŜǊ 

 5ŀǿƴ CŜƛǎǘ 

 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

 9Ƴƛƭȅ tƻƻƭŜ 

 aŀǊƎŜ CǊƻǎǘ 

 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅ 

 /ŀǊȅƭ YƴƻȄ 

 5ŀǿƴ YƛƴƎ 

 ±ƛŎƪƛŜ tǊǳƛǧ 

 .ǊŜƴŘŀ {Ŝƴƴ 

 [ƻǊŜǧŀ CƻǊŘ 

 5ƻǊƛ Iƻƭǘ 

 

D! vǳƛƭǘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ [ƛŀƛǎƻƴ 

 tŀǩ IƻǿŜƭƭ 

 

tƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘŜǊ 

 5ŀǿƴ CŜƛǎǘ 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ {ǝǘŎƘ-Lƴ 

 wƻōƛƴ aŜȅŜǊ 

 

/ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ vǳƛƭǘ 

 [ƛōōȅ !ǊƳǎǘǊƻƴƎ 

 

²ŜōƳŀǎǘŜǊ 

 Wƻŀƴȅ hǊǎƛ 

Finish It Up Club --  

UFO's No More in 2-0-1-4 

Rules: 

¶  To participate, a list of your UFO's must 

have been given to Emma Parker by 

Mar. 13, 2014.  

¶ Projects must have been started prior to 

Jan. 1, 2014 (participants must have at 

least start cutting it; just buying fabric 

and/or pattern do not count �- ). 

¶ Must be completed by the November 

night meeting (including quilting and 

binding). 

¶ Must have been presented at a Show 'n 

Tell. 

¶ Long-arm owners and non-owners will 

be judged separately to keep it fair. 

¶ Please contact Emma Parker 

at .pemma53@yahoo.com or 770-489-

0550, if you have questions,  

Hospitality 

The weather is beyond gorgeous! For this 

monthôs day meeting we will celebrate with 

a Spring Fling ! Details are a secret, 

but you know it will be ñSpring-aliciousò 

so plan on joining us. 

Now, for the fine print:  

You may bring a snack to a meeting if you 

wish. It must be a finger food requiring 

only a plate or napkin. 

Please continue to bring your own 

beverage in a covered cup or bottle. 

There is no Hospitality at the night 

meetings. 

Tip of the Month 

This month�¶s tip comes to us via 
McCallsQuilting.com, �³������Best 
Reader�¶s Tips�´: 
Use a clear plastic cookbook holder to 
keep your quilting instructions in view by 
your sewing machine for easy reference. It 
helps to be able to see quickly what the 
next step is without having to look for the 
book or instruction sheet.  

Sunshine 

Condolence cards were sent to Tina 

Corbitt, her aunt passed away;  Terry 

Tinsley, on the passing of her mother, 

Aloma Stiller, who also was a former 

member of the Guild; Denise Adams, 

whose father passed away and also to her 

grandmother Mildred Adams, as he was 

her only child. 

A ñThinking of Youò card was sent to 

Sherry Pell, a former member who is 

fighting cancer, with prayers for her 

continuing recovery.  

Saving the good news for last, a 

ñCongratulationsò card was sent to Phyl 

Schiwal, who is a new first-time 

Grandma!  

Please call or email Irene Gardner with 

any information on members who may 

need a little SUNSHINE in their lives. 

770-949-7216 or i.gardner@comcast.net. 


